
As the 105th summer season approach-
es at the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club, one
can reflect on the previous 104 years.
The primary purpose of the club, at the
time, was to provide support for the sport
of boating and a central location for the

members and guests to enjoy the friend-
ship of others.  In 1906, they did not have
the luxury of having fast, individual trans-
portation to travel and they wanted to
establish a meeting place they could meet
and enjoy the company of their neighbors
and fellow boaters.

The first meeting was held in April
1906 and by November 1907 they had a
club house built.  Granted, it was not
close to what we have today but to have
achieved that point so soon had to be con-
sidered a great accomplishment.  Today
we have a great club house, docks, boat
storage area and rental property.  I believe
it shows we have maintained the desire to
move forward all these years.

Why did you join the yacht club?  I
know why I joined this club and I imag-
ine many members had the same or simi-
lar reason.  I joined because Marcia and I
loved Buckeye Lake, we wanted to learn
about boating and we wanted to meet
people we could call friends.  These past
few years have been very enjoyable.  We
have met many new friends and became
involved with the club operations.

The Board members and staff pursue
the elusive perfection.  We understand it

is a goal and virtually unattainable.
Anyone having a suggestion or idea to
improve club activities is welcome to pro-
vide the information to any Board mem-
ber for consideration.  We want to provide
a pleasant club where members can enjoy
a good meal, entertainment, visit with
their friends, and enjoy the diversity of
our members.  I hope we can all work
together to achieve that goal.

As with anything on earth, we have
gone through some tough times in the
past 100 plus years.  I know that our
membership can rise above any hardship
and enjoy our club and all our friends.  I
hope we all remember why we became
involved in the club and continue to move
the membership and club toward a posi-
tive future.

As always, feel free to contact me with
any comments or concerns.

Take care, and always appreciate what
our founding members built for us over a
century ago.
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Commodore
Rick Henderson

Cold - Cold -
COLD!!!

That has been
the story of this
winter. Attendance
has been poor and
sales are down but
I'm sure with the
coming of Spring
things will pick
up.  Thank you to
all who braved the

frigid temperatures to come to the club,
especially the Gun Club and the shooters on
Sundays.

Now it is March and the lake is thawing
and the cold will turn to warm.  Before you
know it there will be boats on the lake and in
the docks.  The view from the club will turn
green instead of brown and the snowbirds
will return from Florida.

All of us on the Board are working to
make BLYC a fun place to be.  There are
lots of great parties planned for March start-

ing with the Mardi Gras party with a great
band.  Come out and listen to them.  Check
out the menu because Matt has put together
some great food for it.  On March 11 John
Riechel will be here with a trio that plays
some fabulous music.  Great for dancing and
listening.  Sue and I heard them at an event
and they are very good.

As always, concerns and suggestions are
welcome.  Just let the Governor in charge
know.

Bar & Kitchen

Vice Commodore
Bob Zeiher

Buckeye Lake
Yacht Club

FROM THE BRIDGE 
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Publications
Can you feel it?

Spring is just
around the corner.
The club is ramping
up for another fun
filled year of boat-
ing, swimming,
entertainment and
family fun. The
Board and staff
have been working
diligently to make
2011 the best year
ever so, please
come out and enjoy your club. 

The Jan/Feb log was printed by our new
printing company Alphagraphics. My hope
is that you didn't notice any difference, but
continued to enjoy another fine publication.
My pledge to the membership when run-
ning for the Board was to be fiscally
responsible and always consider the best
interests of our club. With this in mind, I
was able to partner with a new printing
company that has resulted in significant
savings and, as a bonus, was able to do so

with the son of a long-term member.  If you
have any printing needs I would encourage
you to call Chad Headlee at AlphaGraphics.
Chad has made this transition process
seamless and has been wonderful to work
with. I would also like to thank long time
member Dave Stewart for his hard work
each month putting together The Log's pub-
lication layout.  I've included in my article
a short bio on Chad and AlphaGraphics.

As always I'm looking for ideas and
input from you as to how to better meet
your needs. Feel free to contact me person-
ally at jlyons1@ columbus.rr.com.

Chad Headlee/AlphaGraphics:
So let’s see – information about me and

AlphaGraphics…  I’ve been around the
BLYC basically since birth.  Both sets of
my grandparents, Murray Headlee and
Lloyd Ballenger, joined the club in the
early ‘50s. Both of my grandfathers served
on the board and Murray was commodore
in 1970.  My parents met at the club and
started sailing together when they were
teenagers.  My father, Marty Headlee, has

served on the board in the ‘60s and the ’80s
and has been a member for over 50 years.
I started sailing with my parents when I
was 6 years old and started attending junior
sailing camp when I was 7.  I raced in the
BLYC junior program for a number of
years until we moved to Atlanta where I
continued sailing at Lake Lanier.  I taught
junior sailing at BLYC from 1992–1994
and also coached the Put-in-Bay teams dur-
ing those years.

I started AlphaGraphics in 2001. Alpha-
Graphics is a franchise with about 260
locations worldwide.  We offer printing,
copying, graphic design, signs & banners,
full mailing services, CD/DVD duplicating
and printing, promotional products, market-
ing services and more.  More info is avail-
able at www.AlphaGraphicsColumbus.com.
AlphaGraphics is the title sponsor for the
US Olympic Sailing Team –“ US Sailing
Team AlphaGraphics” (USSTAG).  More
information about the sponsorship is avail-
able at http://sailingteams.ussailing.org/.

Governor
Jeff Lyons

Membership
Hope all is well

with everyone here as
well as Florida. We
are looking for some
new Members so
please give your
friends a call and
bring them to the
Club for a visit and a
great meal. Let me
know ahead of time
and I will be sure and
meet you at the Club.
Speaking of bringing
your friends we are planning a new member
rush party for April 9th. Come 1 hour early
with a prospective member and treat them to
some appetizers and a cold beer. Then stay for
the party and entertainment.

As you all are aware this is the time of year
to renew your membership in the Club and I
hope that you all do. BLYC is a great place to
dine, entertain and have fun. Nowhere else is
there the view, the venue, the tradition, quality
entertainment and spectacular food as we have
here at BLYC for the value. Please call me if
there are questions about your dues or your
membership that I can help with.

Governor
Tim Ryan

We have a great
lineup of entertain-
ment coming up
this spring. So be
sure to come to the
Club and enjoy it! 

We kick things
off with a bang.
March 5 we have
Mardi Gras featur-
ing the fabulous
Arnette Howard
and His Creole
Funk Band. Is that
perfect or what !?! Chef Matt set things
up with Arnette for a great booking.
Thank you Matt !! Come in your best
New Orleans costume and Let the Good
Times Roll ! 

Friday March 11 we are entertained by
JR and Company, a very exciting trio
playing a huge variety of fun music.
March 19 is our annual "St Patricks
Party" featuring the very popular Kay
Carter Band.  The Nums take center stage
on March 26 for a fundraiser for the
Junior Sailors to raise money for a new

shelter to protect their boats. Be sure to
come out for this great event.

On April 1 we put the spotlight on The
Invisibles featuring  Lou Cass. Lou has
played at the Club before garnering rave
reviews. April 9 features a new party
called "Havanna Nights" . We are are
bringing in a new band for the event,
Soul Annex. Come out and enjoy!  Hasta
la vista baby !! 

The ever popular Dawson/ Cooper
Band  entertains on Friday April 15.
Miles Watters super singer and guitarist
entertains Friday April 22. He does great
Jimmy Buffett music and more.

We end the month on April 30 with
"Watkins Island Seafood" night featuring
The Kelly Crum / Joe Dunlap Band. This
is a great trio playing all your favorites
with super seafood to boot! I hope you
are as excited about this entertainment
schedule as we are !! 

Please continue to check our Club
Website for up to the minute information
on all Club Events. Also please remember
to make reservations and bring guests to
all our events.

Entertainment

Governor
John Sproat



Spring will be
here soon and our
sailors will be hit-
ting the water. We
are preparing for
their first fundraiser
of the year, March
26th. All youth
interested in partic-
ipating need to
contact me as soon
as possible.
Members and
friends, please
show your support by joining us for a night
of good food and entertainment. Dinner will
begin at 5:00pm ($12.00 per person) and
the classic rock band will start at 7:00pm.

Lastly, we have secured two Junior
Sailing Coaches; Libby Dust, from Grosse
Isle Yacht Club, and Austin Miller, from
Buckeye Lake Yacht Club. Please join me
in welcoming our Junior Sailing Coaches.
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Hello all!
When this issue
of the Log comes
out, the couple of
windows in the
dining room that
have lost their
seal will have
been replaced…
providing us all,
again, with our
glorious view of
the lake from the dining room. 

An early heads up about Spring
Workday, it will be April 17th, beginning
at 9 am.  Easter is "late" this year, which
makes the 17th Palm Sunday, so if you
are not able to come out to the Club until

noon, we will still be working! Spring
Workday is the time we all get together to
ready the Club for the upcoming warm
season. While we do get a lot done, it is
also a fun time with fellow members.
Please try to attend.

Spring Workday
at the Club
April 17th

9 a.m. - 3 p.m.
Pizza and beer provided for

our hearty workers! 

Hope everyone is enjoying the Club
and this weather!

Rear Commodore
Gayle Fisher-

Mulvey

House & Grounds

Be “In The Know”
Complete listings of all activities, menus,

committees and more can be found on our
web site – www.buckeyelakeyc.com.

Hop online and check it out.

AUXILIARY MEETING
April 14, 2011

Tea Time
A Celebration of Spring!

6 pm Cocktails
6:30 pm Program
7 pm Dinner

Starter
Assorted Tea Sandwiches

Entrée Choice of:
Country Ham, Broccoli, Swiss Cheese Quiche

Served with Dressed Greens
Or

Pasta Primavera –  Roasted Vegetables served in a Rustic 
Tomato Sauce, Tossed with Penne Pasta

Dessert
One of Chef's Chocolate Specialties

$11.99 per person plus tax and gratuity
Meeting immediately following Dinner.

Please call with your reservation and entrée selection.
740-929-9941

We are happy to announce that Gail &
Thomas Lee won the Auxiliary member-
ship raffle. We raised over $1,300 with the
raffle. Thanks to all who participated!

Auxiliary Notes

Junior Sailing

Governor
Wes Cartwright

Docks and
rentals are off to a
strong start this
year.  Our garage
spaces and rental
properties are all
leased.  There are
two open slips
remaining at
Eastport, with
waiting lists at all
other dock areas.
We also have open space at the Eastport
storage yard.  If you desire a slip or storage
space, please fill out a request form at the
Club’s business office as soon as possible.

Repairs to docks will commence after the
rise in the lake level allows barge work.
We are also looking for a few volunteers to
assist in making some minor repairs to keep
costs down.  As discussed at the last Board
Meeting, we have a plan to make an early
effort at Eastport with regard to mitigating
our waterfowl problem.

Let’s all hope for an early thaw!

Docks & Rentals

Governor
Rick Myers

Soups Done Right
If you have enjoyed the soups at BLYC,
you are in luck. Joshua Daniels, our sous
chef, is making soup at home for purchase.
If you are interested, you can contact him
at (740) 281-8672.
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Race & Regatta
Looking out

my window this
morning, I do
believe the
weather is chang-
ing! Sunny and
50 today. Time to
start getting
things together
for the start of our
Sailing Season…

I'm so looking
forward to
SPRING!

Race & Regatta 2011 Schedule
To be announced.  Unfortunately, I'm

waiting on a couple of dates. Once it's final-
ized, I'll post it on the BLYC Web Site, in
the April Log, and at the Club! 

Calling all Skippers:
Please provide me with your e-mail

address or phone number. I would like to
keep in touch with all our racing folks.
Contact me at 740.739.2706 or e-mail
HDBikeguy@insight.rr.com

If you or anyone you know would like to
race, crew or just be involved, please attend
our scheduled 2011 Sailing Seminars,
Sundays - 2:00 pm,  Commodore Lounge

Sailing Seminars listed below:
Sunday February 20
Scoring and Handicapping
Steve Harris
US SAILING Race Officer Training

Committee

Sunday March 6
To Be Determined

Sunday March 20
To Be Determined
(Thanks Commodore Steve Harris for all

your hard work putting this together) 

US SAILING Race Management
Seminar

BLYC is pleased to be hosting a US
SAILING Race Management Seminar this
spring on Saturday, April 23. This seminar is
co-sponsored by US SAILING's Race
Management Committee and the Buckeye
Lake Yacht Club. The seminar is intended
for those interested in learning more about

working on Race Committee and their very
crucial role in our sport. It is geared towards
those with some experience and those new
to race management alike. Not only is it a
great introduction or refresher to race com-
mittee work, but you'll likely find benefit to
your own racing knowledge as well. For
those interested in US SAILING certifica-
tion, this seminar fulfills the training require-
ment for that certification. Participants are
encouraged, but not required, to take the cer-
tification test at the conclusion of the semi-
nar.

While details are still being finalized, the
cost will be around $50 per person and will
include continental breakfast, lunch, and
seminar materials. The course will begin
with registration at 8:00 am and conclude at
5:30 pm. This course will be taught by Steve
Harris, a US SAILING Regional Race
Officer and member of the Race Officer
Training & Certification Committee. He will
be assisted by other US SAILING race offi-
cers from our area. For more information on
the training & certification program or this
seminar specifically, please contact Steve at
sgharris2@gmail.com. Registration will be
online through US SAILING and will be
available soon. Visit the Club's website at
www.buckeyelakeyc.com for the latest infor-
mation on the seminar and registration.

Sailors: Question of the Month
What's a Keelboat?
Keelboats - "Basic Keelboats to Large

Cruising Yachts" 
The term 'Keelboat" refers to those sail-

boats which have a weighted keel (the verti-
cal fin at the bottom of the boat) . So,
"basic" keelboats are most commonly larger
than the centerboard and dinghy class of
vessel and start at about 20' in length and go
up to about 30' in length.

Beyond the "basic" keelboat, the term
keelboat continues to describe sailing vessels
and yachts through much larger sizes. A
common way of describing the next class of
keelboats from about 30' - 60' is "Cruising"
keelboats. All cruising keelboats have auxil-
iary engines, with most over 30' in length
employing an inboard diesel engine. Most
over 30' usually have a wheel steering sys-
tem. Also, these cruising vessels are usually
set up for the possibility of multiple day trips
aboard and include many of the modern con-
veniences found in a home: pressurized hot
and cold water, cooking facilities - oven and

stove, sleeping quarters, and private bath-
rooms.  (term taken from US Sailing Site)

.
Reminders:
2011 INTERLAKE NATIONALS,

JULY 27-30 at the Buckeye Lake Yacht
Club.

Putting on an event of this caliber
involves many different roles, both out in
front and behind the scenes. Volunteers are
needed for hoisting/launching, on-shore
activities, food service, housing, camping,
security, sponsorship, etc. Perhaps you are
willing to host some of our visiting sailors in
your home for the event. If you are willing
and able to help, we'd love to have you. This
will be a whole-Club effort and, together, we
can show our visitors how great our Club is.

For additional information, please go to
the BLYC web site or contact Regatta Chair
P/C Steve Harris. 

2011 BLYC Classic Boat Regatta
August 19-21, 2011
The Buckeye Lake Yacht Club invites you

and your family to join us at the 32nd
Annual Classic Boat Regatta. All boats are
welcome: power or sail; runabout, utility,
cruiser, or racer; wood or fiberglass; classic
or contemporary. Boats will be displayed at
our protected Club docks or on trailers in our
reserved parking area.

This year's regatta will be a true celebra-
tion of the boating experience!

The first 45 registrants will receive a
beautiful mahogany Participant's Award
compliments of Matt Zimmerman of
Zimmerman Boat Works.

Special awards will include; The Bud
Sayre Memorial Award; People's Choice;
Captain's Choice; Commodore's Choice;
and, Cherie's Contemporary Race Boat
Choice.

Our outdoor grills, restaurant, and bars are
all available for your enjoyment throughout
the entire regatta.

For More Information, Contact 2011 Boat
Show Chairman Governor John Sproat (P/C)
or call the Club at (740) 929-9941

Continue to check our BLYC web site
under Race & Regatta, for information  or
contact me at 740.739.2706 / e-mail
HDBikeguy@insight.rr.com if you have any
questions.

Well that's it for now, see you at our club!
(Isn't it just the best place)

Governor
Tom Baltzell
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Mardi Gras
Saturday, March 5th, 2011

Arnett Howard and the Creole Funk
Dinner Served from 5:30-8:30 pm

APPETIZERS

ENTREES

New Orleans BBQ Style Shrimp
Sautéed Jumbo Shrimp Cooked w/ Spices, Butter

Beer Glaze
Served over Herbed Grit Cake

$8.99

Craw Fish Cake
Served Over Corn Maque Choux

$6.99

Classic Oyster Rockefeller
$9.99

Louisiana Fried Chicken Strips
Buttermilk Battered Chicken,
Served with Low Country Slaw

Honey Chipotle Drizzle
$4.99

Chicken and Andouille Jambalaya
Served with Cajun Rice

$10.99
Add Shrimp $4.99

Crawfish Etouffe
Served over Cajun Rice 

$11.99

Blackened Chicken
Tasso Ham, Mushrooms, Topped with Sauce

Béarnaise
Cajun Rice, Vegetable of the Day

$13.99

Pan Seared Louisiana Redfish
Creole Crawfish Sauce

Cajun Rice, Vegetable of the Day
$16.99

Bourbon Street Pork Chop
Peach–Pecan Demi Glace

Mashed Potatoes, Vegetable of the Day
$14.99

Creole Beef Tournedos Oscar
Grilled Petite Beef filets topped with Crawfish Tails

and
Sauce Béarnaise, with Mashed Potatoes and

Vegetable of the Day
$19.99

Cajun Fish and Chips 
Cornmeal Dusted Catfish Filet

Cajun Remoulade Sauce, Sweet Potato Fries, 
Low Country Slaw

$9.99

Dessert
Chef Matt’s Pecan Bread Pudding

With Bourbon Sauce
$4.00
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St. Patrick's Day Party
Saturday, March 19th

Special Menu Served from 5:30-8:30pm
Reservations required

Kay Carter Band begins at 7:30 pm
APPETIZERS

PUB GRUB

Irish Rarebit
Irish Cheddar Fondue

Served with Sourdough Toast Points
$5.99

Harp Battered Chicken Tenders
Served with Black and Tan Honey Mustard

$5.99

Irish Potato Skins
Potato Skins Stuffed with Cheddar Cheese 

Served with Sour cream
$4.99

Traditional Cornbeef and Cabbage 
Served with Boiled Redskins and Carrots

$12.99

Fish and Chips
Harp Beer Battered Cod

Hand Cut Fries, Coleslaw, and Tartar Sauce
$11.99

Bangers and Mash
Traditional Irish Sausages with Guiness Onion

Gravy
Smashed Potatoes, Vegetable of the Day

$14.99

Garlic Chicken
Pan Seared Chicken Breast w/Herbed

Mushroom Sauce
Smashed Potatoes, Vegetable of the Day

$13.99

Grilled Irish Salmon
IPA Honey Glaze

Boiled Redskin Potatoes, Peas and Carrots
$15.99

Thursday Night Specials
Check the calendar for our Thursday night menu specials 

– either King Crab Legs or all-you-can-eat Spaghetti & Meatballs. 

Join us for your favorite, or visit each week and enjoy both!
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A “Lovely” Valentine’s Day



Fine Wine & More!
Buckeye Lake Yacht Club 9
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The Good Neighbor Committee hosted the DWIGHT JOSEPH
CHILDREN'S CHRISTMAS PARTY on December 18. The
party was a total success. All of the children were well behaved
and very appreciative. We provided Christmas gifts, clothing,
pizza, homemade cookies, table favors, entertainment and a visit
from Santa himself. In addition to the gifts each family received
a frozen turkey for their Christmas dinner.

We asked the Buckeye Lake LEADS agency to provide us
with the names of needy children in the area. They provided us
with "wish lists" and the sizes for clothing for each child.

I am pleased to announce that we raised more money this year
than any year in the past. Our members were so generous that
we were able to spend $65 per child instead of our usual $50. In
past years we have sponsored 30-40 children. This year because
of your generosity we hosted 58 children. The committee was
overwhelmed with the contributions from the membership.

I am sure we all remember what it was like on Christmas
when we were kids. The looks on the faces of these children
when they received everything on their list was priceless. All of
the adults had to wipe their eyes a time or two. Even Santa
Claus (John Watson) got choked up. 

This year's party was named the "Dwight Joseph Children's
Christmas Party in memory of our long time member Dwight
(Joe) Joseph. Dwight's widow Babette volunteered to help and
attended the event.   The Good Neighbor Committee puts this
party on every year without spending any Club money. We do
not have a budget.  All expenses are paid with donations from

the Yacht Club membership.
Kevin Gorham (Pizza Cottage) donated the pizzas. Dave and

Ann Levacy (Buckeye Lake Marina) donated Ann's famous
homemade cookies. Sheridan Simmons (Boat Boys) helped the
committee shop and volunteered her time at the party. An anony-
mous donor provided a baked ham for the party. Our own Team
BLYC donated their time to help us wrap presents and assisted
us the day of the party. Thanks to all of our corporate sponsors.

John Watson did a great job as Santa. Commodore Greg Miller
and his family shopped and wrapped. Patty Harklau also
shopped and wrapped. Governor Tim Ryan and his wife Diane
shopped, wrapped, and helped on the day of the event. Shawna
Corder donated her time to sing Christmas carols. Scott
McClintock brought along his daughter and two neighbor chil-
dren. They were a tremendous help on the day of the party.
Thanks to all of you.

In closing I'd like to extend a special thank you to my wife
Joni Campbell. She does all of the heavy lifting for this event.
She called LEADS a dozen times, stood in line over and over in
order to get the turkeys on sale, and dragged me along through
all of the aisles of toys and clothing. Without her help this annu-
al event would not happen.   

Commodore Joe Campbell 
Commodore Greg Miller

Governor Tim Ryan

Greetings to all:
I hope this finds

everyone as excited
for spring to arrive
as I am.  I would
like to introduce
another member of
Team BLYC, Kara
Mulvey.  Kara start-
ed working at the
club in the summer
of 2009.  She has
become one of our
finest servers and
is very excited about working behind the bar
this summer. Kara is from Granville, Ohio
and is currently attending Otterbein in
Westerville, Ohio.  She will be graduating
this year with her Bachelor's in nursing with
an RN.  She spends what little free time she
has at the Fisher-Mulvey cottage located on
North Bank right across from the Club.  She
also enjoys spending time with her signifi-
cant other, Cody and his 7-year-old German
Sheppard, Andy.  Feel free to introduce
yourself if you have not already met her. 

I would like to clarify a few things for the
members.

1. We will be asking for member num-
bers both in the dining room and at the
bar.  If you could have that number avail-
able, it would help assist the server/bar-
tender in finding your account.

2. When there is a special member
event, there are three dinner options that
could occur. Cocktails begin at 5:30 (or
whenever you arrive) Please be specific as
to the time you would like to eat.

a. Buffet: which will read in the Log 
and on the web:

Buffet served from 5:30-8:30pm
b. Special Menu: which will read in the 

Log and on the web:
Special Menu served from 5:30-
8:30pm

c. Open Dining: which will read in the 
Log and on the web:

Open Dining served from 5:30-
8:30pm

See you soon!!

From The Manager

General Manager
Andrea Foster

The True Spirit Of The Season

Mark Your
Calendar

Upcoming Events For April

4-1 The Invisibles/Lou Cass

4-9 Havanna Nights
Soul Annex Band
New Member Rush

4-14 Auxiliary Meeting

4-15 Dawson-Cooper Band

4-17 Spring Work Day

4-22 Miles Waters

4-30 Watkins Island 
Seafood Night
Kelly Crum/Joe Dunlap
Band

Check online for updates at
www.buckeyelakeyc.com.
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As the 105th summer season approach-
es at the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club, one
can reflect on the previous 104 years.
The primary purpose of the club, at the
time, was to provide support for the sport
of boating and a central location for the

members and guests to enjoy the friend-
ship of others.  In 1906, they did not have
the luxury of having fast, individual trans-
portation to travel and they wanted to
establish a meeting place they could meet
and enjoy the company of their neighbors
and fellow boaters.

The first meeting was held in April
1906 and by November 1907 they had a
club house built.  Granted, it was not
close to what we have today but to have
achieved that point so soon had to be con-
sidered a great accomplishment.  Today
we have a great club house, docks, boat
storage area and rental property.  I believe
it shows we have maintained the desire to
move forward all these years.

Why did you join the yacht club?  I
know why I joined this club and I imag-
ine many members had the same or simi-
lar reason.  I joined because Marcia and I
loved Buckeye Lake, we wanted to learn
about boating and we wanted to meet
people we could call friends.  These past
few years have been very enjoyable.  We
have met many new friends and became
involved with the club operations.

The Board members and staff pursue
the elusive perfection.  We understand it

is a goal and virtually unattainable.
Anyone having a suggestion or idea to
improve club activities is welcome to pro-
vide the information to any Board mem-
ber for consideration.  We want to provide
a pleasant club where members can enjoy
a good meal, entertainment, visit with
their friends, and enjoy the diversity of
our members.  I hope we can all work
together to achieve that goal.

As with anything on earth, we have
gone through some tough times in the
past 100 plus years.  I know that our
membership can rise above any hardship
and enjoy our club and all our friends.  I
hope we all remember why we became
involved in the club and continue to move
the membership and club toward a posi-
tive future.

As always, feel free to contact me with
any comments or concerns.

Take care, and always appreciate what
our founding members built for us over a
century ago.
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Commodore
Rick Henderson

Cold - Cold -
COLD!!!

That has been
the story of this
winter. Attendance
has been poor and
sales are down but
I'm sure with the
coming of Spring
things will pick
up.  Thank you to
all who braved the

frigid temperatures to come to the club,
especially the Gun Club and the shooters on
Sundays.

Now it is March and the lake is thawing
and the cold will turn to warm.  Before you
know it there will be boats on the lake and in
the docks.  The view from the club will turn
green instead of brown and the snowbirds
will return from Florida.

All of us on the Board are working to
make BLYC a fun place to be.  There are
lots of great parties planned for March start-

ing with the Mardi Gras party with a great
band.  Come out and listen to them.  Check
out the menu because Matt has put together
some great food for it.  On March 11 John
Riechel will be here with a trio that plays
some fabulous music.  Great for dancing and
listening.  Sue and I heard them at an event
and they are very good.

As always, concerns and suggestions are
welcome.  Just let the Governor in charge
know.

Bar & Kitchen

Vice Commodore
Bob Zeiher
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